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February 11, 2021 

 

J. C. York 

J&T Consulting, Inc. 

305 Denver Ave, Suite D 

Fort Lupton, CO 80621 

 

RE: West Farm Pit (Permit No. M-2008-078) 

 Amendment No. 2 (AM-02)  

City of Lamar Comment Letter 

 

 

Dear Mr. York: 

 

On February 10, 2021, The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a comment 

letter from attorney Lance P. Clark, who is representing the City of Lamar, CO.  The comment was received 

within the public comment period which began on December 31, 2020 and closed on February 10, 2021.  

A copy of the comment letter is enclosed for your records. 

 

The Division requests that you reach out to Mr. Clark to address the concerns outlined in his letter.  Please 

inform the Division of how the operator intends to address the issues raised by the City of Lamar. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Enclosure: comment letter: Steerman Law Offices, Feb 9, 2021 

 

CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 

 Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
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